
 
 

 

  

 

11 February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 

The children in Year 4 have been invited to a music concert at Churchill Academy  on 

Tuesday 19th March from 11am to 12.30pm. The Birmingham Conservatoire’s Chamber 

Orchestra will be performing a variety of pieces for the Churchill Cluster schools.  

There is no cost for this concert and the coaches have been provided by Churchill Academy 

so that the children are available to be part of this amazing opportunity. 

Because of the timing for the concert, the children will need to bring a packed lunch on the 

day. If your child is entitled to free school meals, a school packed lunch will be provided.  

If you have any questions please come and speak to me. 

Many thanks 

Miss Rose 
Music Champion 
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